
Minutes from the AGM of Montgomeryshire Guild of Weavers, Spinners and Dyers. 
Held at Llanbrynmair Community Centre on January 14th. Meeting started 11am.


Apologies-

Katie Weston, Chris Lane, Chris Hammond, Pat Birch


Present-

Jill Shepherd, Amanda Laing, Marion Rowland, Lesley Tittensor, Karen, Linda Marner, Elizabeth 
Heverin, Alicia Rivero, Felicity Knight, Debbie Francis, Isata Kanneh, Zoe Quick, Mandy Meakes


Reports from the Chair (Jill Shepherd) and Treasurer (Lesley Tittensor) were read


2022 programme discussed, arranged by Jill. Costs for tutors are increasing, fees for next year 
may need to be increased. Linda Marner quarried the funding of workshop, Jill Shepherd 
explained that costs were covered by those taking part, and were budgeted to balance the need 
to make workshops affordable along with ensuring that tutors are paid a paid amount. 


Election of Officers-


Treasurer- Lesley willing to continue 

Secretary- Marion Rowland, Proposed by Jill, Seconded by Debbie. Unanimously carried, term of 
office to start end of February.

Chair- Jill willing to continue

Programme Secretary- Katie Weston

Milk Monitor- Marion Rowland


Diversity and Inclusion Policy read out by Jill. Discussion followed, small amendment as per Jill’s 
note, voted to accept, carried unanimously. 


Subscriptions to remain at £30 for this year


Overnight trip to St Fagans was discussed for the summer. A number of members are going 
together.


Any Other Business


Debbie queried Guild Open Day/50th Anniversary party in November, decision was made to delay 
to next year duet to the All Wales. 

All Wales event was explained for those new to the event. Our entry for the Guild Challenge was 
described by Jill. 


Meeting Closed 12.27pm


